Trust Fund: $788,600

with little capacity for runoff, the Arundel on the Bay
neighborhood near Annapolis was accustomed to experiencing
flooding and other stormwater issues. Partners including the
Chesapeake Bay Program and the South River Federation
joined the community to develop a watershed plan, which
includes stormwater retrofits (such as rain gardens), a living
shoreline and wetland expansion. Designed by Biohabitats
Inc. and constructed by Keith Underwood and Associates, the
completed project now serves as an example to further educate
residents on how to best handle the results of storm events.
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